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Dear Leigh Day 

 
Examination of the Salt Cross Garden Village Area Action Plan (the 

AAP) - Policy 2 – Net zero carbon development 
 

We write further to your letter dated 25 July 2022 on behalf of your clients 

Rights: Community: Action, and our response dated 29 July 2022. 
 

You have already been notified that the Council commenced public consultation1 
on the Main Modifications on the AAP on 23 September 2022. The consultation 

will run for a period of 6 weeks, closing on 4 November 2022.  
 

In relation to your query, we have nothing further to add at this time to our 
response of 29 July 2022. We would, however, encourage you to respond to the 

consultation which we will carefully consider before taking decisions relating to 
the AAP.     

 
Please note that we have instructed that this response be placed on the 

examination webpage.  
 
 

Darren McCreery and David Spencer 
 

INSPECTORS 

 

 

                                       
1 https://www.westoxon.gov.uk/planning-and-building/planning-policy/salt-cross-garden-village/ 


